
NOTICE OF  
CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Juvenile Justice 
Coordinating Council SB 823 Subcommittee has canceled the April 22, 2021 
Initial Meeting, commencing at the hour of 4:30 p.m. 

For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board, 333 W. Santa Ana 
Blvd., #465, Santa Ana, CA 92701, 714-834-2206. 

___________________________ 
Steve Sentman, Chair 
Orange County Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council 
SB 823 Subcommittee 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
The Orange County Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council SB 823 
Subcommittee has rescheduled their initial meeting to Thursday, April 
29, 2021, 3:30 p.m., via Zoom. 

/s/


